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Background

• Chelan PUD staff published an Online Open 
House in September 2020

• Open house goal was to present the Draft Peak 
Generation & Energy Resource Plan for public 
comment

• 19 public comments were received, 22 residential 
meters and five commercial meters. 
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Respondent Occupancy Status
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Themes
• Support the PUD’s 

planning efforts
• Supportive of the battery 

proposal
• Most support assessing 

tiered rate structure
• Split evenly on fuel 

switching
• Interested in having more 

data and information to 
manage energy use
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Themes continued

• Generally unsupportive of increasing hydro 
capability as its very expensive

• Most support slowing growth, though most 
knew the PUD is not the governing body

• Some were supportive of a moratorium
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